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Ryan Howser

From: Justine Fisk <jvmilligan@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 7:15 PM
To: Ryan Howser
Subject: Colorado Pumpkin Patch

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I would like to write to you today to inform you of the neglect the Colorado Pumpkin Patch (CPP) has 
taken when it comes to the surrounding community. The only thing CPP has done is create a very real 
and catastrophic potential accident. CPP does not even have a proper entrance and exit. The thousands 
of people who attend CPP utilize the surrounding quiet community infrastructure to attend this illegal 
pumpkin patch. Not only that, but the neglect of EL Paso County has allowed them to get away with 
everything, and as a result, this "theme park" is one accident away from harming the very kids they claim 
to be helping. The CPP is a glorified junk yard that El Paso County has allowed to exist. This has to stop as 
my daughter can not even go outside during the pumpkin patch season due to the invasion of traffic the 
CPP produces and allows. I am writing to you today because the CPP needs to be stopped as they have 
yet to follow their business plan since inception and that is unacceptable. El Paso county needs to step in 
and stop this madness. There is no reason CPP can not meet the standards asked of them when creating 
their business. CPP's greed and deception needs to be noted. There is no reason the surrounding 
community needs to be punished by EL Paso County's neglect in not holding CPP accountable. Not one 
thing on the CPP business plan has been followed, and I am asking you today to step in and recognize 
this is unacceptable and to take corrective action immediately.  
 


